
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:03:15 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:16 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
 
 
 
From: Kayla Cornish [mailto:cameronkayla16@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 8:25 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I would like to voice my disapproval for an additional gas station in Borden-carleton. It is
known that D.P Murphy has put an application in, knowing that this addition would only hurt
the long-standing local businesses in the area. This is a disgusting act of "power". 
 
Thank you IRAC for letting the people have a say.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kayla 
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